
DR-4673-FL Hurricane Ian: 14-day Public Right-of-Way Debris Request

In accordance with FEMA Disaster Specific Guidance for Hurricane Ian issued by the Federal Coordinating Officer on 

11/18/2022, I formally request to identify a 14-day contiguous period for public rights-of-way debris removal.  

By completing this form, I affirm that I am an authorized agent for my organization, and I understand that curbside 

removal of event-generated debris from along the public ROW is approved for a continuous 14 consecutive 

calendar days period and that it is subject to the terms, conditions, and restrictions found in the Disaster Specific 

Guidance. This 14-day period must fall between November 21, 2022, through December 23, 2022. No other 

periods are authorized or will be considered. 

Applicant Name: 

Start Date: 

End Date: 

Specific Locations where the work will take place: 

Comments: 

Signature: 

Please send this completed form to haley.beary@em.myflorida.com and iandebris@em.myflorida.com.
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